
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: The National Citizen Service 

Please see attached information regarding additional VIRTUAL information evenings for the National Citizen 
Service regarding the new scheme for students.   

We hope you find the information useful and encourage students to consider taking part. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Careers Information & Advice Officer, Work Experience Coordinator 

 



Whether you’re looking to make a difference in the world,
you’re an aspiring entrepreneur or you’re wanting to gain

new skills for life, our NCS experiences are for you.



Now your 15–17 year old has the same opportunity to embark on
an exciting new adventure where they can make friends, build
their confidence, and develop and strengthen their skills for

work and life.



Want to find out more? We will be hosting a series of NCS

information sessions.







NCS information Events

Tuesday 20th June
NCS-parental-information-evening: Registration








Thursday 29th June
NCS-parental-information-evening: Registration








https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ncs-parental-information-session-east-midlands-tickets-641397646627
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ncs-parental-information-session-east-midlands-tickets-641397646627
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ncs-parental-information-evening-east-midlands-tickets-642855256377
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ncs-parental-information-evening-east-midlands-tickets-642855256377

